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NWN meets nightly at 22:00 Pacific on 3567 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
 
Struggled a few nights but for the most part condx are still good.  Might suffer 
a bit as we get deeper into summer.  QSP might have to happen like we did 
back in the depths of winter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 
 

CALL   QNI 

NI6A   19 
K6APW  28 
VE6AWI  0 
KC7CW  0 
N0DA  30 
K7EP   1 
W7GB  30 
NG7I   30 
W7IZ   13 
N7KC  30 
WB4SPB  10 
N7TB   6 
KB7WDP  22 
WB7WFL  25 
K6YR   15 
 
QNI   251 
QTC   49 

QNI’s are down 8 from the month before.  
Averaging 8.63 per night, down from 8.9 in 
March.  However, we made up for it in QTC;  49 
up from 44 in March.  Not bad for a social 
evening net. 

Dan N0DA, Don W7GB, and Lee N7KC made 
the net every night last month.  Good job 
gentlemen. 

Lorne VE6AWI and Art K7EP are on the 
Occasional List for May.  Hope to see them 
back soon!   

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, 
please contact me - Patrick NG7I 
sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll get you on the 
schedule.   

. . . 
 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of 
NWN as “Net Without a Name” -hi 

mailto:sbus1313@gmail.com

